MEMORANDUM


	TO:	Cape Elizabeth Town Council
	FROM:	Ordinance Committee
	DATE:	May 2, 2013	
	SUBJECT:	New Subdivision Ordinance

At the May 2, 2013 meeting, the Ordinance Committee reviewed the draft new Subdivision Ordinance and redlined Subdivision Ordinance depicting changes. 

The meeting included a presentation by Planning Board Chair Victoria Volent describing the changes in the new ordinance, as summarized in the Planning Board memo to the Town Council dated March 29, 2013.

After a question and answer period, the Ordinance Committee voted 3-0 to recommend the new Subdivision Ordinance to the Town Council for consideration. 
